
S.F. 740 

OFFICE OF 

SUPERINTENDENT OF MAILS 

WHEN WRITING REFER TO 

No. ___ _ 

OFFICE NO. 80100 

Wnittb ~tatts t)ost ettict OFFICE AT FERRY ANNEX P.O. 

MERCHANT ST. AND EMBARCADERO 
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Mr .Amos G.Carter, 
c /o Pan American Airways, 
Honolulu , T.H. 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

October 21, 1936. 

I am very anxious to acknowledge with many 
thanks the wonderful expression you exhibi ted in 
sending me the hat, and I want you to know that I 
prize it very much. It is a great pleasure to meet 
a busy man like you who· thinks o!" the other fellow 
and his pleasures. 

I am inclosing a newspaper article portray­
ing your departure from here and would like to mention 
that we all go t a thrill watching from our windows as 
you flew past headed for that greatest of adventures. 

The force who had the pleasure of meeting 
you in my office add t o my wishes that you have a 
very pleasant trip b~ck and we extend the courtesy of 
the office to you at any time. 

Sincerely yours, 

superintendent of Mails. 

TELEPHONE: HEMLOCK 4400 


